
Dear Members 

You should have by now received your survey in relation to the One Tee Hit Off trial.  The 

survey has been sent to all members that are eligible to play competition whether you have 

played during the trial or not.   Could you please complete and return by Thursday 22nd 

February 2024. 

We encourage all to complete the survey as your feedback will provide valuable information 

for Match Committee to assess the trial. 

Due to the limitation of the survey facility used members who share an email address have 

only received one survey.  Additionally, there are some members that have email settings 

that do not allow surveys from Survey Monkey to be received and some members that do 

not have an email address.  If you would like to complete the survey, please make contact via 

bpgccaptains@gmail.com and we can arrange for a copy to be sent via email or a hard 

copy to be given to you for completion. 

 It has also been noted that the survey has gone directly to some members spam/junk folder 

if you have not received a copy and believe you should have, please check this avenue prior 

to making contact. 


